
News 

 

Children from Charlestown House enjoyed their prize 

for winning the house point competition. 

Go Active had various activities such as—Urban Polo, 

Dodgeball, Cross Bow, Street & Commercial Dance 

for the children to try. 

A fantastic day! 



 

 

 

After School Clubs will begin next week, 

unfortunately Film club will not start un-

til Tuesday 24th January. 

All children who have signed up to a club 

have been successful in gaining a place. 

We look forward to seeing you next 

week! 

Tuesday 17th January 

Football & Netball away at St Stephen 

Churchtown Academy. 

We are due back to school by 5pm. 



You may have seen us in the St Austell Voice this week!  Well done to the 

team: 

“ Sandy Hill Academy, which was St Austell’s top achieving school with it’s 

SATs results and fifth in Cornwall, has a good rating from Ofsted.” 



 

 

 

 

Well done to the following children who have received their reading                

certificates this week — 

 Rocket Reader Certificate 

Lillie Osborne 

          Star Reader Certificate 

     Iyla Retallick  Ben Allen 

      Cosmic  Reader Certificate 

   

     

      

Well done to the following children who have earned 

their Merit Awards this week— 

 

Bronze–    

 

Silver—  Bailey Tregenza 

       

Gold—  Scarlett Allen 



Week beginning 

Monday 16th January 

School Dinners are 

£2.20 a day. Please 

make sure payment is 

brought in daily in a 

named envelope. 

If you would like to pay 

weekly please bring in 

the money in a named 

envelope stating how 

many days payment is 

included. 

Thank you 
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